
From: krista.clarke < >  
Sent: February 17, 2025 7:31 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
 
Subject: GFL Stoney Creek. 
 

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments 

 
I have lived in the Midhurst Heights Community for 5 years.   The first 2 years were 
wonderful , so pleased being a homeowner and a single working lady.   How excited to 
grow and enjoy my investment for my future.  
Fast forward....no one in our Fallingwaters Community can sell their property due to the 
fact that we collectively have had to make so much noise to get any attention that 
everybody knows ....we live on a stinking, foul dump site. Add insult to injury, I just got 
my interim tax bill with an education levy????    the one for the proposed school across 
from the toxic (industrial waste) dump....that sits vacant.  My understanding that most 
parents prefer the bussing just to get their children away from our neighbourhood during 
the day. 
I would welcome compensation for the terrible inconvenience of our situation BUT this 
needs to be addressed.   This landfill needs to shutter as promised....are you waiting for 
health implications?   It is your duty as our elected officials to not pander to big business 
and take care of your residents now. 
 
Krista Clarke 
  
Stoney Creek 
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